
FOUNDATION (PREP) 2021: INFORMATION SESSIONS & TOUR POSTPONED 
 
Due to the current challenges and concerns associated with COVID-19 
(Coronavirus), Monday's ‘Foundation (Prep) 2021 Information Sessions & Tour', 
will be postponed until a later date in Term 2. 
 
The sessions were to run this coming Monday March 23, at 9.30 am and 7.00 pm; 
a rescheduling would be with the same times, at a date to be decided and 
advertised, when school resumes for Term 2. 
 


